
Editor’s Comment:   

 

I have reviewed the manuscript and previous comments, and have the following observations: 
 
1) The references are not in the proper format. They must be properly cited in the text. On the other hand, 
6 references are too few for a scientific article. 
 
2) There are many spelling and grammar mistakes that need to be corrected.  
 
3) There are different font sizes throughout the text, and spaces that are left over or are missing, so a 
thorough review is needed. 
 
With all these observations, I cannot recommend the publication of the manuscript in its current state. I 

recommend the author to review ALL the comments made by me and the previous reviewers and modify 

the text appropriately. 
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